

26 May 2021

Conor Whitten TV3

100 Heads Road, Private Bag 3003 Whanganui 4540, New Zealand

Via email: conorwhitten@tv3.co.nz

Dear Conor

Official Information Act Request - OIA 13484 COVID-19 Vaccine Discard Rate

On 13 May 2021, under section 12 of the Official Information Act, you requested the following information from Whanganui District Health Board (WDHB):

Can you please provide a breakdown of the following data for each week since the DHB's COVID-19 vaccination program began:

- The number of vaccines administered
- The number of vaccines discarded

Whanganui District Health Boards response:

The breakdown for each week is as follows:

The number of vaccines administered b>Yweek

Week of	29 March	5 April	12 April	19 April	26 April	3 May	10 May	17 May
Number administered	90	180	509	862	842	1434	1369	112
Total to date	90	270	779	1641	2483	3917	5286	5398

The number of vaccines discarded:

The Whanganui District Health Board have not discarded any vaccines.

Should you have any further queries about the above information, please contact our OIA co-ordinator Anne Phoenix at anne.phoenix@wdhb.org.nz

Yours sincerely

Russell Simpson

Chief Executive

Chief Executive I Phone 06 348 3140 I Fax 06 345 9390